PTA

everychild.onevoice

The road to success is always under construction!

Please support the Mount Vernon elementary by joining our PTA! The cost is <u>only \$6</u> which goes towards programs for the students, teacher appreciation and much more!

Your membership alone will give us a **BIGGER** voice in our school and community. The budget, various programs, school events, and volunteer opportunities will be discussed at monthly meetings (attendance is NOT mandatory). We would love for you to volunteer to help with one of our committees listed below or hear your voice at the monthly meetings. Please keep in mind anyone can join the PTA; parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, close friends, neighbors, etc. So please check off any area in which you are available to help and return to your child's classroom teacher. Help us make your child's potential a reality!

Name	Student Name	Grade
Teacher	Email	Phone Number
Number of individual memberships x \$6.00 = Amount Enclosed □Cash or □Check		
*Please send cash or make checks payable to Mount Vernon PTA		
Membership Drive (car circle, bulletin board)		Programs
Recycling		T Shirts (order and fulfill orders)
Fundraising (donations, business contact)		Muffins with Mom
Hospitality (plan/purchase food for meetings)		Classroom Support
Gift Wrap		Daddy Daughter Dance
Communication (maintain and update PTA website & newsletter)		
Staff Appreciation (plan monthly staff events and teacher appreciation week events)		
If you have any suggestions for this school year, please list below.		